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Although there is no participation fee charged for this meeting, participants are expected to meet their own 
costs of travel and accommodation.  
 
Registration for the meeting should be made online at the aforementioned link no later than 1 Feb. 2019. 
 
Should you require any further information, Eng. Mustafa Al Mahdi, Programme Administrator at ITU Arab 
Regional Office (mustafa-ahmed.al-mahdi@itu.int), and Mr. Raid Al-Rashidi (NAUSS) Email 
(alrashidi@nauss.edu.sa 
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